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I have proposed No Waiting At Any Time (NWAAT – double yellow line) restrictions. 
The proposed restrictions will mean that motorists are not able to park, but they are 
permitted to stop on the NWAAT restrictions to load and unload. Motorists can stop 
on the restrictions to load and unload for as long as it takes them to complete that 
activity, but they must then move their vehicle and park it in a location where waiting 
restrictions are not in place. Blue Badge Holders may park on these restrictions for 
up to three hours. The Council always seeks to minimise the length of any 
restrictions laid, to that end I have contained the restrictions to just Clarendon Road 
to address the specific problem raised. If the PC feel there is a need to provide 
restrictions in Southampton Road to keep that side of the junction clear then I would 
be happy to amend the proposals accordingly. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


